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SEPC Cir No 304/2022-23                                         1st January 2023 
 

To: All Members of the Council         
 

Subject: Amendment of Appendix 2B of FTP 2015-2020    
 

Dear Member,          
 

We wish to inform you that DGFT has vide Public Notice No.44/2015-20 
dated December 22, 2022 notified the list of agencies authorised to issue 
Preferential Certificate of Origin (CoO) for exports to Australia under 

India-Australia Economic Cooperation and Trade Agreement.     
 

A copy of DGFT Public Notice No.44/2015-20 dated December 22, 2022 
is attached for your reference n information. 

 
Thanks n regards, 

 
           Sd/- 

(Sanjeev Kr Sharma) 
Sr Director ISEPC 

Encls: a/a 
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